
Update on Changes to Academic Research 

Ethics Protocol 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

From: [Insert Sender's Name] 

Subject: Important Update on Research Ethics Protocol 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of recent changes to the academic 

research ethics protocol that will take effect starting [Insert Effective Date]. This update aims to 

improve our research standards and ensure the utmost integrity in our academic pursuits. 

Key Changes: 

• Modification of consent procedures to enhance participant understanding. 

• Introduction of new guidelines for data management and privacy. 

• Updated training requirements for researchers involved in sensitive studies. 

We encourage all researchers to review the updated protocol in detail, which can be found at 

[Insert Link or Document Location]. Compliance with these changes is mandatory for all 

ongoing and future research projects. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification regarding these changes, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Sender's Name]  

[Sender's Position]  

[Insert Institution Name]  

[Insert Contact Information] 


